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La Marzocco Technical Bulletin #119 
New Swift Burrs and Adjusting Axle 
 
We are pleased to inform you that all Swift grinders starting from SN 5446 are equipped with new burrs. 
The new ceramic material (pictured below, brown) and the new machining processes guarantee greater precision. 
 

 
 
Our laboratory has found, after several tests with our laser size particle analyzer, that the consistency of the grind 
has vastly increased. Moreover, the higher precision wears the burrs wear in a more uniform fashion 
 
The new burrs are available through the Parts Department with code 5.200.30.01 
 
Additionally, the right adjusting gear axle has been reinforced. This modification is not visible when the part is 
assembled with the gear. 
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The new axle is present on every Swift grinder starting from SN 5470. 
 
The spare part 5.200.31.R RIGHT GRIND ADJUSTING GEAR W/ROLL PINS is available with the same code. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our solutions team with any questions you have about this update. 
Solutions.usa@lamarzocco.com  


